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CHARMING MOMENTS WITH RICHARD
LANDER SCHOOL UK AT SCHOOL FOR LIFE

CHIANG MAI! iz

DEAR FRIENDS AND FELLOW
ENTHUSIASTS OF EDUCATION AND
CULTURE,

We are simply delighted to share the
enchanting moments we experienced
during the recent visit of the
delightful students, teachers, and
staff from the esteemed Richard
Lander School UK to School for Life
Chiang Mai. It was a day filled with
fun, laughter and a beautiful
exchange of cultures. It was the first-
ever visit of Richard Lander School to
School for Life Chiang Mai. &




Before we delve into the delightful
details, let us take a moment to
extend our heartfelt gratitude to the
students, teachers and staff of
Richard Lander School UK. Their
visit to School for Life Chiang Mai
paved the way for this remarkable
exchange of knowledge and
friendship, between the wonderful
team of Richard Lander School
students and School for Life Chiang
Mai students.

The dates were set, and on the 27th and 28th of July, 2023, our campus
came alive with the vibrant spirits of Richard Lander School UK, and the
cheerful laughter of our School for Life children filled the air! %:

Two joyful days, the 27th and 28th of July, 2023, witnessed the meeting of
these two wonderful worlds. The mornings were filled with the enchanting
activities brought forth by Richard Lander School, while the afternoons saw
the vibrant spirit of School for Life taking charge.




Each morning, the students from
Richard Lander School took charge,
leading an array of engaging
activities for our eager learners.
Games were played, and songs were
shared, creating an atmosphere of
joy in the school. In the afternoons,
it was our turn to showcase the
essence of Thai culture, as we
taught them the graceful Thai Lana
dance and the spirited Victory Drum
Dance.

But that's not all! We also revealed the wonders of traditional Thai musical
instruments and the art of making a mouth-watering Thai dessert. //&

It was a beautiful sight to behold, witnessing the wonderful exchange of
cultural knowledge and communication skills between the students of
Richard Lander School and the students at School for Life Chiang Mai. The
bonds that were formed during these activities will surely last a lifetime. #




And, dear friends, we have exciting
plans for next year's visit! We're
going to explore some of the most
popular attractions near our school,
such as Huai Hong Krai Royal
Development Study Center and Doi
Saket Hot Spring. The Huai Hong
Krai Royal Development Study
Center is a treasure trove of
adventures with its forest trekking
lanes, charming mini-zoo,
fascinating fish raising project,
heartwarming animal husbandry
projects, and inspiring vegetable and
mushroom growing projects. @&

We cannot end this charming tale without a heartfelt expression of gratitude
to each and every student, teacher, staff, and our Thai guide for making this
visit to School for Life an unforgettable experience. The memory of our time
together shall forever remain etched in our hearts, and we eagerly await the
day we reunite next year. Until then, may your hearts be filled with the
warmth of the memories we've created together.

With love and anticipation,

School for Life Chiang Mai




